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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses New Kentucky Law
Eliminating State-Specific Rules

News

6.26.25 

In an interview with Lexology Pro, Todd Logsdon shares his insights on a new law aligning

Kentucky’s occupational safety and health plan with the US Occupational Safety and Health

Administration (OSHA) while prohibiting the State from adopting or enforcing any regulation that

OSHA has not promulgated, or that is more stringent than the corresponding federal provision.

To read the article visit Lexology (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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